
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Tillamook County Soil and Water 

Conservation District, Tillamook, State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 

2025, to June 30, 2026, will be held at Port of Tillamook Bay, 4000 Blimp Blvd., Tillamook, 

Oregon 97141. The Meeting will take place on April 17, 2025, at 6:30 p.m. 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive comments from 

the public on the budget. 

 

This is a public meeting where the deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place. Any 

person may appear at the meeting or participate via phone and discuss the proposed programs 

with the Budget Committee. 

 

A copy of the budget may be inspected or obtained on or after April 21, 2025, at the Tillamook 

County Soil and Water Conservation District Office, at 4000 Blimp Blvd. STE 200, Tillamook, OR 

97141, between the hours of 8:00 A.M. and 4:00 P.M.  

 

To participate via Telephone Dial 1-888-861-0198, Enter Conference Code, 8853039376, and 

press #   


